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Dear Madam/Sirs: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review 

To Parties – Revised Schedule and Request for Additional Information  
 
The Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review has progressed in accordance with the 
process and schedule outlined in the letter dated September 12, 2024, including the completion 
of four technical conferences and the filing of Responses to Request for Information. During this 
process, it has been determined that expert reports are not required at this time based on the 
current status of the review, including that Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) is 
proposing to file a Capital Budget Application in 2025 for new generation. The schedule 
attached has been revised to reflect the current status. 
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The Board requests that Hydro advise by January 10, 2025, as to whether the proposals in its 
2024 Resource Adequacy Plan (which are under review) are affected in any way by the recent 
Memorandum of Understanding between Hydro and Hydro Quebec announced on December 
12, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s counsel in this matter, 
Ms. Maureen Greene, KC, by email mgreene@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709)726-3175.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
___________________________ 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Board Secretary 
 
JG/cj 
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